
 

 

 

 

 

16th April 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
For those students in receipt of Free School Meals you should by now have received the 
following- 
 

 An Asda gift card distributed on 25th March. 
 

 A cheque number and validation code for www.vouchershopexchange distributed on 
1st April.  

  
A cheque number and validation code for www.vouchershopexchange distributed on 
8th  April. 

 
From now on, unless you have advised us otherwise vouchers will be distributed via email 
from the governments chosen provider Edenred.  We have provided Edenred with the 
details that they have requested in order for the distribution to take place. 
 
It has been widely publicised that the demand for this service has exceeded expectation and 
there have been delays in the distribution of vouchers.  We have received assurances that 
any future delays are being rectified and as soon as we have confirmation of the first 
distribution date we will notify you by text message.   
 
Thank you for your co-operation and support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Hearnden 
Assistant Principal 

 

 

 


